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WOW!! What a start to December!! Cold followed by warm! Only in Texas!! 

We had Picture Re-Takes on the 4th. There were a lot of new students to get pictures, also. 

MES Choir performed for parents and friends on the evening of the 4th at the Annual 

Aubrey Tree Lighting in beautiful downtown Aubrey, America. It was a nice evening 

although a little misty. That did not deter our choir’s lovely voices! 

Congratulations to our UIL Teams!! They came in 1st Place at the district competition in 

Argyle. The combined elementary schools had an overall sweep bringing the very first 4A 

Division II-District 9 Championship home to Aubrey, America!!! Way to go Aubrey! 

There was Breakfast with Santa on Saturday the 6th at the Brockett campus. Santa was 

his jolly old self as always! 

PTO Moms treated our campus to a Hot Chocolate Bar during our 5 Days of Christmas! 

Faculty and Staff were treated to little “gifts” each day. Mi Casita breakfast burritos 

started out the week of Celebration!  

We will have our campus Christmas Celebration at Mom’s on Main after school the 17th. 

We drew names and plan to purchase a toy that our secret person may have played with as 

a child. Then the toys will be donated to area children who may not get a Christmas 

otherwise. Our District Party will be on the18th at 1 pm at the Middle School.  

Lots of Class celebrations will be on the 19th. Early Release will be on the 18th and 19th. 

Christmas Holidays begin on the 22nd. 

We at Monaco Elementary wish all of you a very Blessed Holiday Season! 

 

 


